
                  CAUTION NOTICE 

 

This is to notify to the public that some unscrupulous persons posing themselves as 

employees/representatives/agents of VSL Logistics Solutions Private Limited (and its 

associated/group companies), with ulterior motive to earn wrongful gain and/or cheat the 

prospective job seekers and students, are fraudulently offering jobs online on certain websites/or 

through telephone calls or fake letters, soliciting them for jobs in VSL Logistics, and are asking them 

to deposit some amount in certain bank accounts. These people are also unauthorisedly using the 

name, trademark, domain name and logo of VSL Logistics with a view to tarnish the image and 

reputation of VSL Logistics. We wish to caution the general public that VSL Logistics have neither 

appointed nor authorized any person or agency to offer jobs to people online on such websites, or to 

issue any letters or act on our behalf or use the name, trademark and logo/websites. 

Please be advised, VSL Logistics is not associated with any such activity/scheme/investment 

proposal. We also never ask for your personal details and we request you not to fall prey to such 

scams/ frauds. 

Please beware of such calls, e-mail, whatsapp messages or any other mode of communication about 

investment schemes, transfer of money, seeking personal details in our name. Additionally, should 

there be any doubt on the authenticity of any VSL Logistics communication please assist us in taking 

appropriate action to curb such malafide activities and report it to email ID:  

neel.ghosh@vslventures.co.in 

Anyone dealing with such fake and fraudulent activity would be doing so at his / her own risk and 

VSL Logistics shall not be held responsible for any loss or damage suffered by such persons, directly 

or indirectly. 
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